
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

EYFS Nativity   14th November 2023  

 
 
The Nativity: A Bundle of Joy!  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year Reception are proud to present their Christmas production of ‘A Bundle of Joy’.  
 
Our childrens’ sparkling performance skills can be experienced on Wednesday 6th 
December and Thursday 7th December at 9:15am. So that all families can have a fair 
chance to see their children perform, there will be an allocation of 2 tickets per child.  
 
Please can you fill out the slip below to request the quantity and the date that you wish to 
attend. Please return the slip to your child’s class teacher and it needs to be returned by 
Monday 27th November. Any children that currently have siblings in another year group at 
the school will have an opportunity to watch a dress rehearsal earlier that week.  
 
We allow parents to take photos and videos during Christmas performances. However, it 
is imperative that you only take photos and videos of your own child and that they are not 
shared on any social media.  
 
We look forward to you joining us for this traditional festive event.  
 
Kind Regards, 
EYFS Team ☺  
 
 
 
Childs Name: ______________________________      Class: ________________________ 
 
I would like to request _____________ tickets on Wednesday 6th December.  
 
I would like to request ____________ tickets on Thursday 7th December.  
 
By signing below I agree to not post any photos or videos from the performance on social 
media.  
 
Parents Name: _______________________ Parents Signature: ______________________ 
 
 

 
 


